
 
 

PRINCESS PAGEANT GUIDELINES 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

We are pleased that you and your daughter are interested in the upcoming North Carolina 

Watermelon Festival Princess Pageant, scheduled for August 5, 2017 in Murfreesboro. 

 

All activities will take place on Saturday morning starting with the big parade! Details 

and instructions will be sent to each contestant after entry form is received. 

 

 

*The first ten contestants will be taken as entry forms are requested. 

 

*No entry fee. 

 

*Contestants must be exactly five years of age by August 1, 2017. 

 

*Contestants will be judged in two categories: Walk on stage and a short interview. 

 

*A typical 5-year-old look is preferred. A Sunday school dress, a simple sundress or a 

party dress would be good. 

 

*Deadline for the return of the entry is July 24, 2017. If for some reason that is not 

sufficient time, please call:  Frances Cole 252-333-7457. 

 

If registered, please notify us if your child decides not to participate. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 


